

May 12, 2021

COMMISSIONER: The CYSA AGM will be held this weekend. Not sure what is going on there. Registration and playing is the concern now. The BOD talked about signing up on-line, also for JDP. They also discussed live scans on-line. Concerning Safe Sport, John is still trying to have a meeting where all coaches could come and take the course.

OLD BUSINESS: None

NEW BUSINESS: Diego had a meeting with Robert in Porterville. They discussed having a jamboree in Orosi on June 5th. Porterville will be the host. Teams would pay \$75.00 for two games with one referee. Coaches must have a goldenrod and passes with pictures and must be laminated. Water will be available. Any questions, call Diego. Deadline is May 25th. Hope some leagues will step up.

There is a tournament in Lemoore this weekend.

Ryan introduced Kevin Botterill. Kevin wants to contribute to the leagues. He has had conversations with CalNeva who have offered up to \$100,000 a year to the leagues. They will have a tournament on June 26th. When asked where this was to be held, Kevin answered that he "can't tell yet".

John reminded everyone that there is no meeting in June. The next meeting will be held on July 14th.

GOOD OF THE GAME: Leonella asked if we can play now. John explained that it is up to the city, county or state.

There being no further discussion, meeting was adjourned at 8:26 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Gladys Olsen
Secretary